| urge you to extend the work of the Task Force on Universal Health Care so that the members have an additional year to complete
their recommendations. Universal access to heal care is such a vital issue for all Oregonians that we deserve a well-researched,
comprehensive recommendation to the Legislative Assembly. | understand that there were delays in getting the task force started
due to issues around the Covid pandemic. The members of the task force deserve additional time to get their work done.



